
We are a wilsonville family that enjoy the family bonding of water sports every summer on the Willamette. This brings family and 
friends to town and promotes a great family environment in wilsonville. With covid also outdoor recreation is needed for our kid’s. So 
not further regulate so that we have to take our recreating and dollars spent at local commerce to another city. 


